
60-10551 Shellbridge Way, Richmond, BC  V6X 2W9 
t. 604.270.8226 f. 604.270.9116 ubcm.ca

525 Government Street, Victoria, BC  V8V 0A8
t. 250.356.5133 f. 250.356.5119 ubcm.ca

	

The Housing Needs Report program is funded by the Province of BC 

May 17, 2021 

Chair Brad Sperling and Board 
Peace River Regional District 
PO Box 810 
1981 Alaska Avenue 
Dawson Creek, BC   V1G 4HG 
via email brad.sperling@prrd.bc.ca	
 
RE:  2019 Housing Needs Report program (Peace River Regional District Housing 
Needs Assessment) 
 
Dear Chair Sperling and Board, 
Thank you for providing a final report and financial summary for the above-noted project.  
We have reviewed your submission and all reporting requirements have been met. 
The final report notes a total actual project expenditure of $162,596.57. Based on this, a 
payment in the amount of $70,000 will follow shortly by electronic funds transfer. This 
transfer represents final payment of the grant and is based on 50% of the total reported 
expenditure (to a maximum of the approved grant of $140,000) minus the initial payment 
of $70,000 made in May 2020. 
I would like to congratulate the Peace River Regional District for undertaking this project 
and responding to the opportunity to understand what kinds of housing are most needed 
in your communities, and help inform local plans, policies, and development decisions. 
If you have any questions, please contact Local Government Program Services at  
250.952.9177 or sprynn@ubcm.ca. 
 
Sincerely, 

Sasha Prynn 
Program Officer 
 
cc: Kathy Suggitt, General Manager of Development Services, Peace River Regional District 


